
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
CABINET – 17 NOVEMBER 2016 
 
REFERENCE FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 8 NOVEMBER 
2016 
 
REPORT OF THE HOMELESSNESS SCRUTINY REVIEW CHALLENGE PANEL 
 
Members received a report of the Divisional Director of Housing Services which 
presented the findings of the Homelessness Scrutiny Review Challenge Panel.  
 
The Committee considered the recommendations arising from the review and agreed 
that it would be appropriate to add a further recommendation as follows: 
 
“To request that Cabinet make representations to the Government concerning the 
impact on the Council’s finances of the changes to the treatment of the Temporary 
Accommodation Management Fee”.  
 
The Committee further agreed that the Challenge Panel’s report be updated to 
reflect progress of the Homelessness Reduction Bill in Parliament.  
 
RESOLVED: That the report of the Homelessness Scrutiny Review Challenge Panel 
be endorsed, subject to the changes outlined above, and that its recommendations, 
as amended, be agreed and referred to Cabinet for consideration. 
 
 
FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
Background Documents: 
 
None 
 
Contact Officer: 
 
Frankie Belloli, Senior Democratic Services Officer 
Tel: 020 8424 1263 
Email: frankie.belloli@harrow.gov.uk 
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